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TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Corey Mellies, Civil Engineer II 
 
DATE: September 18, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Item No. 25: Hearing on Vacating Public Utility Easements in Estates of Nature’s 

Crossing Subdivision 
 
 
Notice of hearing for vacating public utility easements in Lots 4, 5, 6, and 7 in the Estates of Nature’s 
Crossing has previously been published.  However, the Final Plat for the above-named Subdivision has 
not been filed with the City, and the developer is requesting that the hearing on vacating the easements 
be continued.  Therefore, the City Council is again asked to continue the hearing on this subject until its 
next regular meeting. 
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